
UMH - United Methodist Hymnal  
FWS - The Faith We Sing 

THIS WEEK’S EVENTS 

 

Sunday, November 24 
10:00 am Sunday Worship 
11:15 am Sunday School for all ages 
11:15 am Confirmation Class - 305 
1:00 pm Finance Committee - Parlor 
6:00 pm Youth Group - Youth Center 
 
Monday, November 25 
9:30 am Deck the Halls - Sanctuary, hallways 
 
Tuesday, November 26 
9:30 am Worship Planning - Zoom 
4:15 pm First Beats - Choir Room 
4:30 pm Food Pantry  
6:30 pm Manna - Youth Center 
6:30 pm Church Council - Parlor/Zoom 
 
Wednesday, November 27 
8:00 am Yoga - Zoom 
9:00 am Dawn Patrol - Parlor 
11:30 am Prayer Group - Chapel 
12:00 pm Cuppa Inspiration - Facebook 
 
Thursday, November 28 
HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 
 
Friday, November 29 
 
 
“Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good;  
his love endures forever.”  1 Chronicles 16:34 

 



We’re glad you are our guest today!  

If you are worshipping with us for the first 

time, please stop by the Welcome Center. 

Child care with trained and fully vaccinat-

ed staff is provided on the second floor for 

infants through three-year-olds.  

Worship activities for children can be 

found on a cart outside the side sanctuary 

doors.  

LARGE print Bibles and Hymnals are 

available at the Park Street entrance.  

Hearing assistance devices are available 

at the Welcome Center. 

Today’s service is being livestreamed 

and recorded. You can request a free 

copy of the DVD from the office. You can 

find previous worship services on our  

website: http://www.umc-kzo.org/mp3.asp. 

You may view worship services on our 

YouTube channel: YouTube.com/c/

KALAMAZOOfirstunitedmethodistchurch  

 

UPCOMING WORSHIP 
 

Sunday, December 1 

10:00 a.m. Worship 

First Sunday of Advent 

Rev. Julie Kline 

“You Are a Blessing” 

Luke 1:26-38 & Isaiah 43:1-7  
 

 Sunday, December 8 

10:00 a.m. Worship 

Second Sunday of Advent 

Rev. Matt Weiler 

“We Can’t Go Alone” 

Ecclesiastes 4:9-12

 

Church Staff 
 

Rev. Julie Kline ........................ Lead Pastor 

Rev. Matt Weiler ....... Comm. Formation 

Jacqueline Stilger ......... Director of Music 

Julia Librizzi ............... Children & Families 

Thom Victor ...... Tech Support Specialist 

Bernie Foulk .................................. Organist 

Drew Bolton .......... Bldg. Superintendent 

Christine Landreville ...... Office Manager 

Christiane Stakely........... Office Assistant 

Jennifer Stupica ............. Communications 

Walt Whitfield ....................... Bookkeeper 

Bryan Heany ........... Lead A/V Technician 

Andrew Weare .................... Building Host 

Ava Loncharte ...................... Building Host 

Eamon Bronson ................... Building Host 

Jim Tiffany .................................... Custodian 

Ruth Butters ......... Young Adult Resident 

WORSHIP LEADERS 
 

Rev. Julie Kline, Rev. Matt Weiler, Lori Owen-Rogers 

Director of Music:  Jacqueline Stilger 

Organist: Bernie Foulk     

Trumpets:  

Audio-Visual Team:   Bryan Heany, Drew Eaton,   
Kennedy Hayes, Lucas McGinnis, Zachary Jackson 
 

Acolytes: Lilly Nolan, Michael Bovid 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Spring Valley Elementary Food Baskets. In grati-

tude to all for the generous donations of food and 

money to Spring Valley Elementary Thanksgiving 

Baskets. This evening the youth will deliver boxes of 

food and turkeys to 13 families. Additionally, we 

will donate money to Communities in Schools at 

Spring Valley to purchase home lunches for students 

during Christmas break. We are blessed to be a 

blessing!  

Perks!  Please stop in the Perks Café area by the 

parking lot after worship for refreshments and        

fellowship!  

Adult Academy Class. Led by Carol Hodges in the 

parlor, DOUBT is a class based on the  book/video, 

“Wrestling with Doubt: Finding Faith” by Adam 

Hamilton. We will look at the importance of doubt 

in the spiritual lives of Christians, as well as examin-

ing common beliefs with which many people strug-

gle. This class will meet on Sundays through Dec. 8.  

Splendid Suppers for Seven. Sign-ups for Decem-

ber’s Suppers for Seven is full! Stay tuned for round 

five that will be scheduled early in the new year.  

November/December Mission of the Month: Salva-

tion Army Angel Tree. We invite you to take a tag 

from the Christmas tree located in the Perks area 

and help make Christmas brighter for children in 

our community. Please return gifts unwrapped, 

with the gift tag attached, to the church by Sunday, 

December 15. Gift cards should be placed in the lock 

box (below the key box, besides Chris Stakely’s 

desk) for safekeeping.  
 

Help Us Deck the Halls! Volunteers are needed to 

help us get the church ready for Advent and Christ-

mas. We will be putting up trees, wreaths, garland, 

and more on TOMORROW at 9:30 a.m. Coffee and 

donuts will be served. Please contact Deb Karnemaat 

at (269) 330-0375 or email dskar@charter.net if you 

would like to help! 

Name Tags. There are still some name tags that 

have not been picked up. If you ordered a name tag, 

it is available at the Welcome Center.  

Downtown Outreach Churches’ Collabora-

tion (DOCC). During the Bronson Park Tree 

Lighting Ceremony, our church will join with 

other churches around the park handing out 

an invitational brochure of Advent and Christ-

mas events and services. On Friday, Nov. 29 

from 4:45 to 7 pm, volunteers are needed to 

hand out these brochures at a table in front of 

our church. The DOCC Team welcomes you to 

help greet members of our community and 

hand out these brochures for a 30-60 minute 

block of time. Please contact Ann Sweany,          

rasweany@charter.net or Donna Oudersluys, 

donnaoudersluys@gmail.com if interested!  

Immigration Naturalization Clinic. On Wed., 

Dec. 4 from 9am-4pm in room 304, the Immi-

gration Law & Justice Team will need volun-

teers to help the clinic with hospitality. Contact 

Ann Sweany by emailing rasweany@iljmi.org 

if you would like to help with food or greeting. 

Advent Concert Series. Enjoy your lunch hour 

on Thursdays during Advent with an uplifting 

50-minute concert. Meet the musicians and 

share in refreshments after the concerts. 

Freewill offering. For our first concert on Dec. 

5, we welcome back the popular Frank Silva 

Jazz Trio, presenting tunes of the season.  

Children & Families Advent Fun Event! Mark 

your calendar to join us on Fri., Dec. 6 from 6-

8pm in Wesley Hall to create your families’ 

Christmas gingerbread house. Contact Julia 

Librizzi, jlibrizzi@umc-kzo.org, with questions. 

New Year’s Fest. First Church will again be 

part of the downtown Kalamazoo New Year’s 

celebration with entertainers in the sanctuary 

and Wesley Hall. Volunteers are needed to 

help throughout the evening. Shifts are two 

hours each but flexible with your schedule. 

Everyone who volunteers will receive a pass to 

attend other shows around the park. Sign-up 

in the Perks area on Sunday mornings or email 

 

Generosity Capital Campaign. Thank you to 

all those who have submitted their 2025 Esti-

mate of Giving card. Your pledge is invaluable 

in helping us build a balanced budget. As of 

Nov. 20, we have received 135 pledges for a 

total of $735,734. If you need an Estimate of 

Giving card, they can be found in the pew 

pockets.   
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